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Jeff Vogel was featured in an article published by Ship Technology discussing what key changes the

Biden administration will need to put in place for the maritime industry. “The industry needs some

further support and some form of relief to offset the economic impact that we’ve seen in 2020 as a

result of the economic downturn and COVID-19,” Jeff says. “The sector has been going along with

reduced cargo demand and increased operational costs from the need to provide personal protective

equipment to their crew members and just deal with a new operating environment.”

To read the full article, click here.
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